
 

 

 

 

 
August 30, 2010 

City Council Report 

 
 
TO: Mayor & Council  

 
FR: Lake of the Woods Development Commission 

 
RE: August 2010 – Monthly report  

 
 
Recommendation:  
THAT Council accept the August 2010 Monthly Report from the Lake of the Woods 
Development Commission 

 
Background:  

The Lake of the Woods Development Commission was established by Council in 
2007 to implement the City of Kenora’s Economic Development Plan.  Council has 
one representative on the Commission’s Board of Directors and one member of 

council sits on each of the Commission’s three standing committees to ensure that 
Council is informed and involved in the work of the Commission. 

 
The purpose of the monthly updates to Council are to ensure that all members of 
Council are fully informed of the work of the Commission and the progress on the 

implementation of the City of Kenora’s Economic Development Plan. 
 

In addition to these monthly updates, Council receives a quarterly report from 
members of the Commission’s Executive Committee as per the Memorandum of 
Understanding between the City and the Commission.  

 
The attached report is the August 2010 report.  The report focuses on the work of 

the three standing committees of the Lake of the Woods Development Commission:   
Tourism, Education & Training and Business Development. 

 

 

 


